
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: September 7, 2023 

Subject: Upcoming Provider Advisory Committee Meeting 

 

Dear Provider: 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) invites you to attend this quarter’s Provider Advisory Committee 
meeting on Thursday, September 14th from 5:30 – 7 p.m. This meeting will highlight upcoming programs and 
initiatives. Specific topics and speakers will be sent out as we get closer to the event.  
 
Please contact Tamu Tucker at ttucker@mmiconsultinggroup.com or accept the calendar invite that has been 
sent to you from events@mmiconsultinggroup.com if you plan to attend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC 
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